You recently started experiencing very low water pressure in your homes/businesses.  This was due to the flushing of lines to maintain a chlorine residual level as required by TCEQ.  Continuous flushing has been going on since yesterday at different locations.  The levels of the chlorine residual are now at the level that is acceptable to TCEQ, but flushing will continue.  As of early this morning, TCEQ indicated that a boil water notice was not required at this time, therefore, a notice has not been issued.  If you continue to experience problems with the water pressure, please contact City Hall at 423-8384 and Water staff can look specifically at your situation.  The City of Palm Valley appreciates your patience during these trying times.
